
Upton Junior School 
 

We are super excited to announce our  

‘End of Year Celebration Picnic’ which will be  

followed by our Summer Fair’…..  
 

Thursday 20th July 2017  

‘End of Year Picnic’ 

12:15pm — 1:15pm 

Summer Fair  

1:30pm—3:00pm 
 

Upton invites all Parents / Carers / Grandparents to come along to mark the 
end of our academic year in style! 

If your child usually has a school dinner on that day they will be provided with a 
grab-bag lunch consisting of a sandwich style lunch bag, please complete and return 
the form below by Friday 14th July 2017 if you require a grab-bag for your child. 

If your child doesn’t have a school dinner please bring along enough food for you 
each to share! 

 

Please bring along your picnic blanket, a hamper of food you’d like to eat and come 
along and enjoy the (we hope!!) sunny weather with your child! 

On the day, we ask that you enter the field via the double gates by the mound at the low-
er car park.  We ask that you arrive promptly at 12:30pm. 

Please bring along some sunshine! 

To: Upton Junior School 

Grab Bag Lunch…. 
 

If your child requires a grab bag lunch for the ‘End of Year Celebration Picnic’, please complete the form 
and return to the school office.  Please return this slip must by Friday 14th July 2017 

                     Ham Sandwich                 Cheese Sandwich   

 

Child’s Name_________________________________________   Class ___________________ 


